
SUMMER CLEAN-UP DAY 
 
Due to COVID-19, the following rules are in place: 

 No contact between residents and volunteer staff. 
 Residents will be responsible for unloading all items. 
 Carefully place and stack all items in the dumpster to 

maximize space. 
 Non-Residents will be turned away. 

 


